Expressions of Interest Being Sought for Associate Faculty and Practitioners
The Institute of Public Administration (IPA) is seeking expressions of interest to join our Associate team of faculty and practitioners. Experience and understanding of the public service is an essential requirement. 
Our Associates are qualified professionals in their fields of expertise and contribute to the teaching, learning and advisory services of the Institute in accordance with our standards and commitment to excellence. We are currently accepting expressions of interest from suitably qualified individuals in one or more of the following areas:
· Governance, Risk & Compliance
· Local Government        
· Human Resource Management             
· Leadership and Management
· Public Service Strategy and Policy            
· Public Service Financial Management and/or Auditing
· Climate and Sustainability
· Business and Innovation                
· Law 
· Healthcare Management    
· Economics    
· Public Sector Strategy                
· Digital Transformation and AI    
· Project Management
· Innovation & Design Thinking            
· Change Management
· Communication, Facilitation & Presentation    
· Organisation and Individual Wellbeing
· Pensions
The terms of appointment are offered on a contract for service basis. This will be in line with business needs which span weekend, evening and business hour needs depending on the subject area and client requirements. To submit an expression of interest, please email associate@ipa.ie with a cover letter outlining your reasons for interest in this opportunity along with your Curriculum Vitae. We are accepting expressions of interest for engagement for the IPA 2025 portfolio of services. Applications will be reviewed on an ongoing basis and positions will be filled as required. 
The Institute reserves the right to open, close, or extend the invitation for expressions of interest at its discretion.

